
 

 

NORTH SOUTH UNIVERSITY 
 

 

II URGENT NOTICE II 
 

This is for the information of all concerned that the internationally renowned North South 

University admits students through a rigorous and incorruptible process of admission. There is 

no scope for tempering the process by anyone. Bribery and “donations” simply do not work in 

relation to the NSU admission process. Any person or persons offering deals for backdoor 

admissions are swindlers and frauds whom the University regularly apprehends and hands over 

to law enforcement agencies.   
 

It may be mentioned that this Fall 2017 admission season we have captured several of these 

suspected criminals offering the false hope of securing admission into NSU and trying to cheat 

candidates and their parents.  
 

I urge the candidates and their guardians to be on guard and not to be deceived by any such 

false hope.  
 

I wish all the candidates the very best in their admission efforts.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
Professor Atiqul Islam  

Vice-Chancellor, NSU 


